Restart of cricket

Written by Administrator
Sunday, 19 July 2020 16:17 -

Subject to Scottish Government approval and the further relaxation of the Covid-19 lockdown
restrictions it is hoped that cricket matches can take place as part of Phase 4. The East of
Scotland Cricket Association has drawn up a list of friendly matches on a regional basis with a
proposed start date of 8th August and end date of 5th September.

In order that LCC can confirm that it will field two teams and if you are interested in playing for
the Club in these matches can you please advise Gordon Young by Wednesday 22nd July by
email to Gordonyoung51@outlook.com .

Until agreement is reached between the Scottish Government, Sportscotland and Cricket
Scotland, the nature of any restrictions or conditions applying to the playing of games are
unknown.

The club propose to hold intra-club games on Saturday 25th July and Saturday 1st August and
if you would like to take part please include your answer when you respond regarding the
friendlies.
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